Appendix 3

Kitching, Jill

From: graham mitchell <1938grahammitchell@gmail.com> on behalf of Graham Mitchell
<graham@?37thegreen.co.uk>

Sent: 29 June 2017 16:04

To: Licensing Admin (ES)

Cc: Wendy Mitchell; stephenbosomworth@newbys.co.uk

Subject: Variation of licence for Blackwells Butchers

With reference to the letter dated 28 June 2017, detailing the applicant's request to amend the variation application, I,
and my wife are satisfied that a reasonable compromise has been reached, and therefore do not wish to make any
further representation.

Dr G C Mitchell
37 The Green, Norton, Stockton-on-Tees, TS20 1DX

Sent from my iPad
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